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conditions, Maintenance Agreements would be required whether it be an A/B System or a
conventional sandmound system.

Motion was made by Supervisor Egly, seconded by Supervisor Manfredi, and carried
unanimously to approve the Sewage Maintenance Agreements for Lots #1 through #7 of
the Fedele Subdivision, as specified above. There was no public comment.

2. A copy of a court order in the case of Jackson and Marilyn Tced versus
Hilltown Township was received today. This case dealt with the open record redaction
issue. There was a motion for reconsideration filed by the Teeds for leave to file an
amended complaint in the matter, however it was denied by the Judge by court order
dated April 22, 2004.

3. Solicitor Grabowski is seeking authorization for a series of Ordinance
amendments and Ordinanccs, which include the Impervious Surface Ordinance
Amendment, the Lighting Ordinance, the Uniform Construction Codc as prepared by the
Penna. Department of Labor and Industry to provide [or the statewide adoption of the
Building Code, and the Codification Ordinance as preparcd by General Code Publishers.
Mr. Wynn noted that the Bucks County Planning Commission provided no comment on
the proposed Codification Ordinance.

Mr. Wynn provided a summary of the Planning Commission’s review of the proposcd
[mpervious Surface Ordinance and the Lighting Ordinancc. He noted that the Planning
Commission amended their previous motion for approval of the “Farmstead” Zoning
Ordinance Amendment to add a rccommendation to deed restrict the farmstead lot from
further subdivision. The motion was approved 5:1 with Mr. Bealrice opposed.
Discussion took place. Solicitor Grabowski has not yet had the opportunity to review
this proposed revision.

Public Comment;

1. Mr. Jack Mcllhinney representing the Hilltown Landowner’s Association, stated
that the Planning Commission previously discussed tbe issue of impervious surface,
where they injected the 3-acre minimum, which in his opinion, is self-defeating. If a
deed restriction is added, Mr. McIlhinney noted that the property owner would be giving
up the right to subdivide as well as giving up the 3-acres when if may not be nccessary.

With regard to the Lighting Ordinance, Mr. Wynn advised the Planning Commission
recommended that it be modified so that 1t is ¢lear that it refers to the PC-1, PC-2, LT and
HI Zoning Districts. Mr. Wynn suggestcd that the Ordinance be modified to reflect that
it affects commercial and industrial uses, not thosc specific zoning districts. It is Mr.
Wynn’s understanding that the Lighting Ordinance would not apply to a residential
































